
  
 

This week in school pupils have been learning about Democracy. Children have been learning about why democracy 

is important to maintain law and order, providing freedom of speech and helping achieve equality. The pupils have 

put into practice what they have learnt this week by voting for a class representative for both Eco Schools and the 

School Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both Mrs Dulhanty and Miss Green have been astounded by the efforts pupils have made this week when delivering 

their speeches to their classes. All of these pupils have supported their speeches through pictures, power points and 

most of all avid enthusiasm! Thank you so much to all the pupils who participated. The staff at Lowton West are 

incredibly proud of all these pupils.  

Every pupil who took part has been congratulated by Mrs Westhead for their efforts and has been given a 

Headteacher’s award. 

Results from the ballot are as follows: 

School Council Eco Team 

Class 5 Bo I Harrison P Class 5 Elijah F 

Class 6 Louie M Victoria R Class 6 Molly  

Class 7 Bella B Riley P Class 7 Jessica G 

Class 8 Zak C Eleanor J Class 8 Marilyn McC 

Class 9 Harry P Isabella D Class 9 Raya L 

Class 10 Sami C Mia E Class 10 Olivia P 

Class 11 Jake W Megan R Class 11 Louie F 

Class 12 Sienna J Tom M Class 12 Maddie S 

Class 13 Dastan D Ava F Class 13 Imogen A 

Class 14 Kay F Elliot L Class 14 Charlie M 

 

A huge congratulations to the pupils who were selected on voting day. Both Mrs Dulhanty 

and Miss Green look forward to working with you in the next few weeks. 
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